
From:  

Mark Darienzo  

What do you want to tell legislators about the proposed $1.9 Billion Rose Quarter Freeway Expansion 
and Oregon's transportation system?  

Please conduct an EIS for the proposed $1.9 billion Rose Quarter Freeway Expansion and prioritize 
investing in transportation options like repairing existing roads, improving traffic safety and tackling 
climate change with transit investments  
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